
From: Rick Parsons [mailto:rick.parsons@parsonswater.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 12:34 PM
To: GRAHAM Elisabeth A * WRD <Elisabeth.A.Graham@oregon.gov>
Subject: Water Right Application S-88741

Lisa -

Attached are  Affidavits of Voluntary Cancellation to address the conflicts raised in your letter
to Brian Thompson, dated February 24, 2020.

The cancellations will remove Skou Reservoir as a source for the lands under the two
certificates but will not affect the direct flow sources in the permits. The cancellations will
"free up" the storage water allocated to C283331 and C33346 and allow it to be allocated
under the pending application (S-88741). The property deed and proof maps for C283331 and
C33346 are included with the Affidavits. I also included the map for the S-88741 application
that highlights the primary acreage (54.1 acs) and supplemental acreage (50.9 acres associated
with C28331, C33346, C43838),

I would like to make one other clarification to the application. Please replace the language in
the application in Section 10 with the following (changes highlighted):

SECTION 10: REMARKS
This application is for a new secondary permit for use of storage water on 105 acres of
irrigable land located between Snider Creek and Hwy 234. Per the attached Affidavits, Skou
Reservoir as a primary source to Certificates 28331 and 33346 should be cancelled coincident
with the approval of this application. Use of water from Skou Reservoir should be limited to 3
acre-feet per acre, not to exceed 114 acre-feet per year, to address water requirements of
current and future crops to be irrigated on property.

I hope you and your kids are weathering the storm.

Best,
Rick

ParsonsWater Consulting LLC
http://parsonswater.com
rick.parsons@parsonswater.com
541.499.0257       303.667.5067      
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